
 

Mrs. Reichert/Mrs. Zappala Life Skills  
                 April 2025 Newsletter 
 

Dear Lake Shore Families, 
Happy Spring Everyone! We are finishing up the third quarter and 

report cards/progress notes will be mailed by the last week of April.  
We are looking forward to some beautiful warm and sunny weather in the 
next few months!  

Our CSE meetings will be on April 1st and April 2nd. You should have 
gotten an invitation to the meeting from Paul Taylor, if not please let me 
know and I will reach out to him. Please review the IEP draft that I sent 
home and let me know if you have questions or concerns before our 
meeting.   

The monthly Unique Learning System unit is titled “Ouch, That 
Hurts!”. We will address the topic of first aid. The unit provides lessons and 
activities about various aspects of dealing with various injuries, and how 
to handle different real world scenarios.  As we assist our young adults in 
the transition from school to work, it is necessary that they receive training 
in taking care of themselves and others at home and in the workplace. This 
unit will provide our young adults with the tools needed to understand how 
to treat minor injuries with first aid and how to recognize and deal with 
emergency situations that require more help.  

We will be going on a field trip to Get Air Trampoline Gym on Friday, 
April 11th.  

If you are doing any spring cleaning and would like to donate clean, 
gently used clothes to our Eagles Closet, you can send in small bags (in the 
backpacks) and we will sort and organize them for this community project. 
We are only accepting adult sizes at this time. Thank you 

The SABAH Celebration on Ice Program is at the Convention Center 
on April 15th. If you are interested in attending, you must order tickets for 
you and your athlete by April 8th. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Important Dates 
 
Friday April 11th: Field Trip to Get Air Trampoline Gym 
SABAH Celebration on Ice: April 15th 
Spring Recess: NO SCHOOL April 14th-April 21st 
SCHOOL RESUMES ON TUESDAY APRIL 22nd 
 
Unified Basketball begins this month. We will post dates of the home games 
on our class Dojo texts if you would like to attend. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email me at 
maureen.reichert@lscsd.org or call the classroom at 716-926-3799 and I will 
get back to you as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
Happy Spring! 
Mrs. Reichert and Mrs. Zappala 
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